
 

 

 

April 25, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $1,550,000 in funding for the Gateway to College and Career for Transition Age 

Foster Youth project in fiscal year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the San Diego College of Continuing Education 

Foundation, located at any of the campuses in the San Diego Community College District 

including Miramar, Mesa, City Colleges and College of Continuing Education, officed at 4343 

Ocean View Blvd., San Diego, CA 92113. 

 

The funding would be used to serve opportunity youth by creating a compassionate educational 

community that provides individualized and intensive supports, wrap around services, guided 

pathways to college and career, employment driven learning opportunities and subsidized work 

experience. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Scott Peters 
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairwoman                                                                         

Committee on Appropriations 

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member                                                                         

Committee on Appropriations 

House Appropriations Committee 

Washington, DC 20515 


